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MINUTES

The Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education met for a work session on Tuesday,
September 17, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Edenton-Chowan Schools Professional
Development Center. The following Board Members were present: Chairman Gene
Jordan, Vice-Chair Ricky Browder, Sherronne Battle, Paul Clifton, Lisa Perry, Joan
White and Interim Superintendent Rick Stout. George Lewis was absent.

Others present were: Directors representing Central Services; White Oak Elementary
School Principal Ms. Micah Lynch; D.F. Walker Elementary School Principal Ms. Angie
Walston; Chowan Middle School Principal Ms. Sharon Meads; John A. Holmes High
School Principal Ms. Sonya Rinehart; School Improvement Team Members from White
Oak Elementary School, D. F. Walker Elementary School, Chowan Middle School, and
John A. Holmes High School; and Board Clerk Sarah Hare.

Chairman Jordan called the meeting to order.

Mr. Browder gave the invocation.

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Chairman Jordan.

APPROVAL OF AGENDA: A motion was made by Mr. Clifton to approve the agenda as
presented. A second to the motion was made by Mr. Browder. The motion carried
unanimously.

REPORT:



2023-24 Accountability Results - Dr. Mindy Vickers, Chief Academic Officer, shared data
from the 2023-24 school year and answered questions from Board Members.

CONSIDER

School Improvement Plans - Board Members were divided into groups and met with
each school’s Principal and Leadership Team for a time of round robin discussion. After
a time of discussion, Mr. Stout made a recommendation to the Board to approve the
School Improvement Plans as presented. A motion was made by Ms. Battle to accept
Mr. Stout’s recommendation and to approve the School Improvement Plans as
presented. A second to the motion was made by Ms. White. The motion carried
unanimously.

With there being no further discussion, a motion was made by Ms. Perry to adjourn the
meeting. A second to the motion was made by Mr. Clifton. The motion carried
unanimously. The meeting concluded at 7:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gene Jordan, Chairman

Rick Stout, Secretary


